June, 2022

Dear Holy Name of Mary Families,

Thank you for partnering with us this year! Thank you for your patience and your cooperation, we are definitely a team and the team excelled. It is the partnership between the school, parish and home that makes Holy Name of Mary so successful.

Please keep our 8th grade students in your prayers as they receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Friday, June 03. On Friday, June 10 our 8th graders will graduate from Holy Name of Mary School. We wish each one of them a bright and beautiful future and the best of luck in High School and beyond.

We also extend congratulations to our nursery, pre-k and kindergarten students as they move up to the next grade level the week of June 13th.

All summer packets will be on the teacher's web pages, and under parent resources on the main page of our website. Please continue the good work done this past year over the summer, but remember to enjoy time outside in the sunshine making wonderful memories, and learning something new!

If you know of anyone who is interested in attending Holy Name of Mary School in the fall, Please have them reach out to us via phone 516-825-4009 or email kbagwandeen@hnomschool.org.

Mrs. Bagwandeen, Mrs. Schroeder, Miss Ciminelli and I will be covering the office Monday – Thursday from 9:00-12:00. We are always available to you via phone and email!

Happy Summer!

Yours in Christ, Mrs. Sanders